Abp. Paglia received by Pope Francis
22 ottobre 2022
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Vatican City, October 22, 2022.- This morning, on the Feast Day of St.
John Paul I, the Holy Father Francis received the Abp. Vincenzo Paglia,
President of the Pontifical Academy for Life, Grand Chancellor of the
Pontifical Institute John Paul Il for the Sciences of Marriage and Family.
During the audience, was highlighted the happy path of collaboration
between the Academy for Life and the JP2 Institute, hoped for by the
Pope in 2016, when Archbishop Paglia was appointed Grand Chancellor
of the JP2 Institute. The President explained to Pope Francis the breadth
of topics and main activities on which the Academy intends to work in the
coming months, receiving full appreciation from the Holy Father.
(Original text: Italian. Translation by Leonardo Stefanucci)



Above: Abp. Paglia is presenting to the Pope the book "Etica Teologica
della Vita" (blue) and "La Parola di Dio 2023" (red).
Photos: courtesy by Vatican Media.



